
 

Action Alert                                                     July 15, 2021      

 

July 17 will mark the one-year anniversary of the passing of civil rights 

icon Congressman John Lewis.  NFDW members are urged to step up your 
advocacy with members of Congress, state leaders and citizens.  Demand 

passage of the For the People Act, the John Lewis Voting Rights 
Advancement Act, and D.C. Statehood.   

 
Join advocates around the country by peacefully gathering and 

demand that Congress act. Let the world hear your voices.  Send out press 
releases and invite the press to your activities.  Write editorials and letters 

to the editor.  Rev up your active campaign tactics. 
 

You should also be award that on Saturday, August 28 March on for 

Voting Rights in Washington D.C. will take place, and this peaceful protest 

will demand that legislatures across the country end their push for restricting 

voting laws, and that Congress pass the For the People Act and the John 

Lewis Voting Rights Restoration Act. For more information: 

https://marchonforvotingrights.org/ 

Always remember John Lewis’ words: “Do not get lost in a sea of 

despair.  Be hopeful, be optimistic. Our struggle is not the struggle of a day, 

a week, a month or a year, it is the struggle of a lifetime.  Never, ever be 

afraid to make some noise and get into good trouble, necessary trouble.” 

Thank you for all your hard work in support of Democratic Party 

values. 

Good Trouble, Necessary Trouble, 

 

President, NFDW 
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